
Underage labor has no place in our business or our industry. Perdue has strong safeguards in 
place to ensure that all associates are legally eligible to work in our facilities—and we expect the 
same of our vendors. Over the past two years we have strengthened our efforts to hold 
suppliers accountable for child labor compliance by implementing age verification audits, 
tightening facility access procedures, and launching an internal reporting campaign. We are 
committed to continuing the work with key stakeholders, like the Department of Labor, to 
eliminate child labor from any part of the supply chain.


